
 

 
 

May 3, 2024 
 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

 I am requesting funding for SAOC Planning and Design in fiscal year 2025.  The entity 

to receive funding for this project is Department of the Air Force, Headquarters 55th Wing, 

located at Offutt Air Force Base, Nebraska 68113.  

 

 The funding would be used for MILCON Planning and Design for the USAF Survivable 

Airborne Operations Center (SAOC) aircraft program.   

 

 The project has a federal nexus because the requested funding would be for purposes 

authorized by 10 U.S.C. Chapter 169.  

 

 I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Don Bacon 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

  

 


